
Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) to the Superintendent Meeting 

September 24, 2015 - Central Services Board Room 

Key Communications 

 
Each school has two representatives on this committee. Attendees introduced themselves and shared their 

connections with the school district. Dawn Brand and Grace Munson are this year’s co-chairs.  

 

Quotable quote: “I’m only filling in today, but I love these meetings so much I just couldn’t stay away!" 

 

2015-16 meeting dates: 10/22, 12/10, 1/21, 2/25, 3/24, 4/21, 5/19 

 

Superintendent’s Update: 

 

 Welcome and orientation: the PAC is an advisory group and is one of the many ways the 

superintendent shares his thinking, collaborates with, and gathers input from parents. This 

meeting is also used as an opportunity for parents to learn more about topics of interest to the 

group. 

 The Bellingham Promise is our school district’s strategic plan, developed collaboratively with 

http://promise.bellinghamschools.org/


http://www.whatcomfarmtoschool.org/resources/request-for-proposals/#1
http://www.whatcomfarmtoschool.org/resources/request-for-proposals/#1

